
JÜ December 1968

Mr. Robert A. Flieder
Chief Engineer
Berkey Technical
25-15 50th Street
Woodside, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Flieder:

Thank you for your letter of December 13th 
giving quotations for modernizing the three interconnect­
ing power units and making them consistent with my Model 
63-552.

I accept the quotation of 51000.00.

Because of transportation congestion during 
the Christmas holiday I waited until now to send the 
equipment to you, but it has been sent off today by express 
prepaid.

The shipment includes:
1) Three power packs
2) One Haliburton case containingthree FT 220 lamps in 
housings, interconnecting cables, and battery connector 
cords with relay box.

As you will see the units were modified by 
Ascor to prevent power from one unit surging through a 
lamp connected to one of the other units. This arrangement 
is an important protection against over-loading the flash 
lamps.

Very truly yours,

Eliot Porter


